
From: Dustin Miller  

Date: April 5, 2013, 8:18:58 PM PDT 

Subject: Ban on horse roping 

  

Dear Representative Reiley: 

  

I oppose the ban on horse roping simply because of the possibility of the abuse in its language on 

behalf of law enforcement.  They will be confused on its language as well.  Knowing full well, 

that this practice is seen by the public and if any abuses were prevalent, they would be criticized 

as such.  Please turn your efforts on the economy, jobs and far more important issues of our 

time.  Roping horses, potholes and native plant species can be addressed when your constituents 

are not contemplating poaching once a week to ensure their elementary children eat a sufficient 

meal. 

  

How about this as a focus…The unemployment rate. 

7.6 Nationally 

8.4% Oregon 

  

Rarely does Oregon lead the nation in negative statistics.  Well, unless we talk about 

pornography per capita or unemployment.  Please tell me you will make this your focus 

100%.  If any one of us asks what you have done, and you can say you worked to help our 

economy and increase our jobs for 4 years, we would give you a standing ovation.  Even if, you 

didn’t support one other thing on the agenda of the House or Senate, we would applaud you. 

  

Work for us please, 

  

Dustin Miller 

8
th

 Generation Oregonian 

2
nd

 Meek Trail 

503-317-5888 

 


